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This weekend brothers, their families, and volunteers traveled to Pewamo to make all of the
wonderful pies you ordered.  Thank you!  Unlike the fundraisers many of us did as kids for sports
where the work is really just getting out of your comfort zone and “selling”, with these pies we
basically run a factory for a day.  In just a few short hours we make at least over a thousand in
assembly line fashion.  I think part of the reason this one is so fun for some of us is it lets us
exercise our core principle of Fraternity.  As a person who works remote now, one of the things I
miss is the ability to just chit chat while I worked.  Events like the Fish Frys, Pie Making, and the
Danish Festival, while busy and tiring, give us the opportunity to learn more about some new
friends or catch up with old ones while we work with our hands.

Also please join us this week for the Spaghetti Dinner on Tuesday from 4:30-6:30 pm at St.
Charles.  It’s a free will offering with the proceeds going to support our friends at Flat River Right
to Life.
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